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Ayla Miller, Jr Athlete Rep
            Convention this year was great. This being my first year, there were many things for me to learn and experience. Through the many people I encountered and the settings I was placed in, I got hands on learning about the way different organizations attached to USA Swimming function and there purposes. A lot of my learning took place in the meetings.  
I attended the First Timers, Athletes, Zones, and House of Delegates Meetings. At the Zone meeting, the idea of having a separate Zone meet for the 13-14 age group was presented. I found that intriguing and would like to find out what the other athletes think about it.  The only pieces of Legislation from the House of Delegates that were called to question were the swimsuits for 12 and under competition and relationships between USA Swim members. Both of these were amended and passed.
Some other issues were discussed in the athlete meetings. As a whole, the athletes wanted better communication between the LSC Athlete Representatives. We came up with some solutions being that we would set up a group on Facebook.com and send e-mails. The second issue was how to inform the other swimmers in our individual LSC’s about what the athlete representatives do and how they could be apart of what they convey on their behalf. This was harder for us to solve and we settled on passing information by word of mouth. This would be a satisfying resolution if coaches and athletes alike would talk about the athlete representatives and the issues that concern them.
This experience was fun as well as educational. Meeting and getting to know the other representatives from across the country was \a lot of fun. With the other representative I got to learn about there style of doing things, got some relaxation between meetings, and made some new friends. Overall, Convention was a great experience and I appreciate being supported as the athlete representative for Snake River.  
 
